NCDOA Members,
[bookmark: _GoBack]	As many of you know this past hurricane season devastated much of our coast.  The rebuilding process can be slow.  With that said, our hotel (Doubletree) will not be available to us in June.  We have entered into a contract with a BRAND-NEW resort property (The Beaufort Hotel) that will honor our previous contract.  All reservations already made at the Doubletree will automatically transfer over to The Beaufort Hotel.  The new property is located at 2440 Lennoxville Road Beaufort, NC 28516.  This is a unique experience as they are offering the room rate we had at the Doubletree at their FOUR STAR resort.  There will be a pool, spa, restaurant, and lounge.  We will be on an inland waterway only a short distance from beaches and historic Beaufort.  I encourage you to check their site.  To make reservations, please call (252)728-3000, ask for Wayne Kearney and reference NC D.A.R.E.  This will be a fantastic training. Please call me with any questions or concerns.
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